

FOUNDATION 2017 FOUNDATION TO CUS



A Family Affair

Orange Coast Memorial Foundation

Popular Popula

P3

Focus on

FOCUS ON DONORS

A Family Affair

Entrepreneurs, community advocates and philanthropists, Han and Jayce Yenson are an integral part of Orange Coast Memorial's family of supporters.

The concept of family is vitally important to the Yensons, pillars of the local Vietnamese-American community. They consider many of their friends and peers as part of their extended family and work together to improve the quality of life for children and the needy in Orange County. This collective family has helped guide the Yensons' decision-making process in choosing how best to donate over \$1 million to local nonprofits.

Close friends introduced the Yensons to Orange Coast Memorial in 2015 and they quickly became part of our family, supporting our inaugural Lotus Spring Ball. This annual event raises essential funds to expand emergency services and care for the critically ill and injured people in our shared community. The Yensons and their businesses, Saigon City Marketplace and Westlake Food Corporation, have been major sponsors of the event ever since and will serve as this year's Title Sponsor.

Since being introduced to the hospital and learning of the need for support, the Yensons have encouraged many others to do so as well. "The community needs to understand more about the benefits of this nonprofit hospital. Supporting Orange Coast Memorial is the right thing to do," says Jayce.

"We believe in more than writing a check for charity," says Jayce. "We believe in rolling up our sleeves and getting personally involved. Once we do, we see and feel the impact of our philanthropy at work and it is very rewarding."

The Yensons also believe in teaching the legacy of giving by raising their three children with a philanthropic spirit. From involving their children in collecting toys for the needy, participating in the Lotus



The Yenson Family

Spring Ball, to volunteering at Orange Coast Memorial, giving back is a family affair.

"When spending time with the Yensons, you begin to understand that they are personally fulfilled by their contributions to the community. They continue to not only financially support Orange Coast Memorial and encourage others to do so, but they also help us share our story with the Vietnamese-American community," says Foundation Director, Paul Stimson.

"When I believe in a cause, I give," says Jayce. "I see how the hospital reinvests its profits and donations into patient programs, services, equipment and now, the emergency room expansion, which is so needed. Orange Coast Memorial is expanding at a critical time when our community needs more emergency care."

We are so grateful for the meaningful support the Yensons have given, and continue to provide, to Orange Coast Memorial. For more information on how you can join our family of supporters, contact Paul Stimson at (714) 378-7478 or pstimson@memorialcare.org.



Like many working people, your IRA may become the largest part of your estate. You may need to do some "asset balancing" to avoid future tax problems.

If you are over age 70½, you can rollover up to \$100,000 from your IRA to charity. These gifts can be made tax-free and will help balance your IRA value with other estate assets. Depending upon your income level, there may be additional income tax benefits.

For more information on IRA rollover gifts, please call or visit our website today. We would be happy to help.

p: (714) 378-7478 e: pstimson@memorialcare.org w: orangecoastlegacy.org

FOCUS ON GIVING

Director's Message



At Orange Coast Memorial, our sole purpose is to safeguard and enhance the health of our community. As a nonprofit hospital, we rely on support from our neighbors to strengthen our ability to pursue this mission.

In our cover story, you'll read about one generous couple who is doing just that. Han and Jayce Yenson are dedicated to our shared objective to promote the well-being of our local residents. They are an exceptional example of giving back to help others by improving the lives of our patients.

We couldn't do what we do without philanthropic friends like you and the Yensons. I invite you to watch our new mission video at www.memorialcare.org/orange-coast-memorial-foundation/gifts-atwork to see examples of the impact of your support.

You make all the difference and we are truly grateful.

With deep appreciation,

Paul Stimson

Director, Orange Coast Memorial Foundation

Donor Appreciation Luncheon

On December 14, 2016, donors celebrating milestone years of support of Orange Coast Memorial were recognized at our annual Donor Appreciation Luncheon at the Waterfront Beach Resort in Huntington Beach. Guests enjoyed viewing the premiere of the Foundation's new mission video and heard from donor and volunteer, Ellie Jeppesen, who shared her personal story as to why she supports Orange Coast Memorial.



Ellie Jeppesen



Donors and hospital volunteers, Evelyn Budwig and Kaaren Johnson



Catalina Club members, Kathleen and Richard Randolph



Orange Coast Memorial Foundation Director, Paul Stimson, and 5-Year Donor Award recipient, Miranda Ishak



18111 Brookhurst Street, Suite 4100 Fountain Valley, CA 92708



There is an easy way for you to help Orange Coast Memorial Medical Center.

There are many benefits to you when you make a bequest or beneficiary designation gift to Orange Coast Memorial:

- You will be leaving a lasting legacy that doesn't cost you anything today
- Your gift is free of federal and estate tax
- You can still benefit your heirs with specific gifts

For more information on bequest or charitable beneficiary designations, please call or visit our website. We would be happy to help.
p: (714) 378-7478
e: pstimson@memorialcare.org
w: orangecoastlegacy.org

OCM Foundation Team:

Paul Stimson, Director (714) 378-7478 pstimson@memorialcare.org

Samantha Durbin, Events Specialist (714) 378-7422 sdurbin@memorialcare.org

Allison Wahl, Development Associate (714) 378-7397 awahl@memorialcare.org The Orange Coast Memorial Foundation Invites You To The

COULDS

SPRING BALL

SATURDAY, MAY 20, 2017 AT 6:00 PM

The Waterfront Beach Resort, A Hilton Hotel
21100 Pacific Coast Hwy, Huntington Beach, CA 92648

Register online at memorialcare.org/LotusSpringBall/2017

For more info, please contact Samantha Durbin
at 714-378-7422 or sdurbin@memorialcare.org

Foundation Focus is published by Orange Coast Memorial Foundation TEL (714) 378-7397 FAX (714) 378-7474

memorialcare.org/ocmf

Orange Coast Memorial Medical Center is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Tax ID Number: 33-0687414.

If you wish to have your name removed from our mailing list, please contact us at (714) 378-7397, awahl@memorialcare.org or write to us at Orange Coast Memorial Foundation, 18111 Brookhurst Street, Suite 4100, Fountain Valley, CA 92708.